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Our Ref: MGLA191118-8453 

 
3 December 2018 

 
 
 
Dear     
 
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 19 November 2018.  
Your request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
Our response to your request is as follows: 
 

Please provide me with the following Lettings information, for all properties let under the 
Housing moves scheme, from 1st April 2017 to 01/11/2018. 
 
*Date of Advert & Date Property Let 
*Size of Property 
*Landlord of Property 
*Location of property- (non specific) Street/ Road Post Code 
*Number of Bids  
*Rent per week or PCM 
 
Lettings information. 
 
*Priority Band & Priority Points & Application or Priority Date of the winning Bidder 

 
Please find attached the information we have identified as within scope of your request.  
 
Please note: 
 

• We cannot report on tenancy start dates as we do not ask for this information.  

• Paradigm properties are when a landlord includes more than one vacancy in one advert. 
These are used for identical new build homes.  

• Some properties have no rent included as it was not known at the point that the advert was 
placed. This can be for new build properties or when the property will be available after an 
annual rent review. 

• Full postcode information has been removed because of the potential to identify specific 
properties / individuals.  

 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference at the top of this letter.  



 
 

 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Paul Robinson  
Information Governance Officer  
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
 

https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-information
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